
Dear Parent/ Guardian 

As part of our English unit this term, we have been looking at fantasy settings. To 

finish off this unit, we are holding a ‘Fantasy Feast’ in class on Tuesday 6th December. 

We would appreciate it greatly if your child was able to bring a small contribution of 

food towards our ‘feast’. Food is welcome to be bought or homemade, savoury or sweet, 

but only snack/ party type food please (the children will have had lunch!) The children 

have all had fantastic imagination over this unit and I’m sure will have no trouble 

thinking of a way to make their food magical! Any contributions to our fantasy feast 

can count as the last home learning of the term.  

Many thanks for your support over the term.  

Miss Stinton  

Year 4 class teacher.  
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